
March 4, 2019 

Via FedEx Overnight 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
Attn: Executive Director 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite #I 0 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: Agera Energy LLC ("Agera") - Docket OM 17-185 

NFPUC 11MAR'198:49 

Natural Gas Supplier Annual Sales Report; PUC 3003.03 (b), (c) 

Dear Executive Director, 

Pursuant to Admin. Rule Puc 3003.03 (band c), enclosed please find one original, and one copy of the 
Natural Gas Supplier Annual Sales Report ("Report") on behalf of Agera Energy. The infonnation in 
these documents, if made publicly available, would likely cause substantial injury to the competitive 
position of Agera. Therefore, Agera hereby respectfully requests that the enclosed Report be treated by 
the as confidential infonnation and afforded all of the protections against public disclosure pursuant to 
Puc 201 .06 and Puc 201.07. We apologize for the late submission as we missed the initial deadline in 
error. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the regulatory department at 914-205-5838 or 
regulatory@ageraenergy.com. Thank you. 

555 Pleasantville Rd, 5 ·107 
Briarcliff Manor, NY 10510 
800 692.4372 

Sincerely, 

~7)wb---
Geoffrey Duda, CEO 


